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  Letter dated 23 September 2002 from the Permanent 
Representative of Côte d’Ivoire to the United Nations 
addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 In my capacity as Chairman of the African Group for the month of September, 
I have the honour to request an invitation for Ambassador Amadou Kébé, Permanent 
Observer of the African Union to the United Nations, to intervene in the debate on 
the situation in the Middle East, including the Palestinian question, in the Security 
Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Djangone-Bi D. Philippe 
Ambassador 

Chairman of the African Group 

 

 
 

 * Reissued for technical reasons. 


